
 

PHYSICAL DISTANCING 

WELCOME BACK TO YOUR YOGA STUDIO 

Changes due to COVID-19 – Phase 4  

We have made a number of changes at the studio to comply with the State Government’s 

Phase 4 COVID Safety Guidelines – Sport and Recreation. They are: 

 

ENTRANCE  

• Maximum of 16 patrons in the entrance.  

• Red crosses on the entrance floor to guide you were to stand when you are at the 

counter and the shoe rack. Please leave shoes in the entrance. 

• Hand sanitising station at the entrance. 

STUDIO 

• Maximum of 24 patrons in the yoga studio. 

• Red lines on the studio floor to mark out social distancing. Please centre the front of your 

mat on the red line. 

• BYO yoga mat and props where suitable. If equipment is borrowed, please wipe it down 

with the spray and wipes supplied. Please place any disposable wipes in the bin at the 

front of the studio. We are happy to provide options for people not wanting to use 

props.  

• To minimise the sharing of space in the back room, please leave valuables by your mat 

rather than out the back. If you are using the back room, please adhere to social 

distancing requirements.  

• If you have downloaded the COVID-19 App, keep it and Bluetooth on, but switch your 

mobile to Do Not Disturb or Aeroplane mode. 

CLASSES 

• Online live streamed classes are still available. These are accessible via booking, please 

contact us for more information. 

• Online pre-recorded classes are also available see: http://movies.katieyoga.com.au/ 

We will continue to communicate physical distancing requirements with you on an ongoing 

basis. 

Contact 

In Person: katieyoga, Shop 32 Fig Tree Lane, 55 Prince St, Busselton 

Phone: 0408 938 495 

Email: info@katieyoga.com.au 
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